
 

  

 

Week ending 
13/12/19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds:
This week we have learned 'y' for 

yolk, 'z' for zip, 'zz' as in buzz and 
'qu' for quack.

We have also been practising writing 
sentences using our tricky words. 

Challenge: Can you write a sentence 
using the sounds you have learnt so 
far? Try using a tricky word too!

Christmas Lunch: 
The children really enjoyed their 

Christmas lunch in the hall! We are 
all feeling festive. On the subject of 

lunch, please could you help your 
child learn how to cut up their food 

and eat independently. 
This week:

We have been enjoying Christmas 
crafts, songs and stories and have 
learned about the Christmas story. 

Maths
This week we have been looking at 
number 10. We have seen how many 
ways we can make 10 using numicon 

and the cherry model. 
At home:

Ask your child to show you the 
cherry model. How many different 

ways can they make ten? Please 
record this on tapestry if you can. 

Christmas Concert:
The children were absolutely brilliant 

in their concert on Tuesday! They 
sang beautifully and remebered all 

the actions. We hope you all enjoyed 
it too! 

Kans has taken photos of the 
children in their christmas outfits. 

These will be available for you to buy 
soon.  

Mathletics 
The children have been given 

their own user names and 
passwords to log in to Mathletics. 

They can practise their maths 
skills at home using this 

programme. 
https://login.mathletics.com 

Next week:
Our Christmas Party will be 

on Thursday 19th 
December. Children should 

come to school wearing party 
clothes. Please bring the 
party food in on the day.

Christmas food items… (not for us 
 ) 
We will be talking about how to help 
people at Christmas. Please have a 
look in your child’s book bag for 
more information about donating to 
our local food bank, thank you!  

 

 

Friday 20th December will be a 
mufti day when children can wear 
their own clothes. School will close 
at 1.30pm. 

       


